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January 1, 2025 

Dear Calumet Customer: 
 
Our organization is committed to providing a safe and healthy workplace while ensuring that our products meet 
the highest standards for safety and regulatory compliance. We adhere to the latest OSHA regulations to 
comply with occupational safety standards and follow the Globally Harmonized System (GHS) guidelines for 
classifying and labeling chemicals. This standardized approach to hazard communication allows us to promote 
transparency and safety in our operations. 

 
Our commitment includes ongoing training, providing essential safety information, and implementing protective 
measures in accordance with OSHA and GHS requirements. Calumet provides customers with accurate 
hazard classifications, handling instructions, and safety measures for each product through our SDSs and 
labels. We continuously update our Safety Data Sheets (SDSs) and product labels to ensure they align with 
OSHA’s Hazard Communication Standard and the latest GHS revision recognized in the United States. 

 
As regulations evolve, we remain proactive in adapting our processes to meet new requirements. 
 
For the latest OSHA updates, please visit OSHA’s official website: https://www.osha.gov/hazcom 
 
If you have questions or need additional information regarding the updated safety information for our products, 
please contact our Regulatory Department at msds@clmt.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Katy E. Benton 
Product Regulatory Services Supervisor 
Calumet  
Katy.benton@clmt.com 
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